
From: Margaret Netto
To: Andrew Miner; Trudi Ryan; Gerri Caruso
Subject: Fwd: 2014-7659; 590 WECR
Date: Monday, September 18, 2017 3:03:13 PM

Margaret Netto

Begin forwarded message:

From: Grunbaum Family 
Date: September 18, 2017 at 3:01:56 PM PDT
To: mnetto@sunnyvale.ca.gov
Cc: "Steven J. Kahn" 
Subject: 2014-7659; 590 WECR

Hi Ms. Netto. This will confirm the withdrawal of GND's appeal scheduled for 
hearing on 9/25/17 regarding the 590 WECR hotel project. 

Sent from my iPhone
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